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 Dear Dr. Morgan 

September 13th Meeting Change 
 
Due to a scheduling conflict, we have moved our September
13th speaker meeting to the Harbert Center.  Our speaker
remains the same, Dr. G. Blaine Bishop. Dr. Bishop will be discussing
Osteonecrosis and treatment with the hyperbaric oxygen chamber.      
 
The Harbert Center is located at 2019 4th Ave N # 100, Birmingham,
AL 35203-3360.  If you need directions you can click here for a link to
their site.  Please do not confuse this with the AmSouth Harbert Plaza
building. 
 
There is secured parking directly across the street in the Birmingham
Parking Authority parking deck.  An attendant and security guard are
on duty as well as a security presence at the Harbert Center. We will
validate your parking once inside the Harbert Center.  The Harbert
Center is an excellent facility with delicious food.  We have reserved
the Atrium for our meeting which will provide a spacious venue for our
meeting.
 
If you have not completed your registration, click here to confirm
your reservation and pay with PayPal, our preferred method.  Or, you
can still reserve your place by email and payment by check.  To make
a reservation by email, send your name to our office.  Click here to
email us at birminghamdds@gmail.com.
 
We must confirm an accurate number of guests to the Harbert Center
five days before the event.  It is very important that we know if your
are going to attend.  Please register by PayPal or email as soon as
possible.
 
Thanks so much..............Richard 
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Fall Golf Tournament, October 7th
Eagle Point Golf Course

Our annual golf tournament will be on Friday, October 7th. The Fall
weather should be nice.  This year you can put together your own 4
man team OR choose 1-2 others you would like to play with.  Each
team will receive the appropriate handicapped strokes to even out the
field.  Drink tickets during the match will be included, several prizes for
closest to the pin and longest drive, lunch will be provided after the
event along with drawings for great gifts.  Everyone will be guaranteed
a gift. More information to follow in the coming week. Thanks to Dr.
Mark Todd for heading up the event. 

Click here to download the golf tournament flyer.  You can pay with
PayPal or mail a check to the BDDS with your registration form.  Click
here to pay with PayPal.

Dr. John Orr

Dr. Orr recently underwent surgery and chemo therapy.  He is now
recuperating at home.  Please keep him in your thoughts and prayers.
Best wishes for a speedy recovery.
 

FaceBook Now Active for BDDS

 
 
BDDS now has a FaceBook account.  Please visit and add as a "Like" to
follow BDDS on FaceBook. 
 
Thanks.........Richard Morgan
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